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Silent
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es

On April 27, the Central Illinois Youth Soccer League will recognize “Silent Soccer 
Sidelines.” Spectators, coaches and players on the bench must refrain from yelling, 
shouting, talking, cheering, or using noise makers.  Coaches will be permitted to 
speak in the event of yellow/red cards, injuries, substitutions, as well as at 
pre-game, half time and post-game. Normal talking between players on the field is 
encouraged!
 
The CIYSL believes that this educational initiative will create a better environment for 
our athletes and allow them to strengthen their skills in decision making on the field. 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 


